

Tom Barrett Mayor

Patricia McManus, RN, PhD, GCNPM Commissioner of Health

Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 North Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3653

phone (414) 286-3521

fax (414) 286-5990

www.milwaukee.gov/health

April 11, 2018

James Owczarski City Clerk Milwaukee Common Council City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Communications from the Health Department relative to an amendment to the 2018 Positions Ordinance.

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

The City of Milwaukee Health Department (MHD) requests an amendment to the 2018 Positions Ordinance to correct an administrative error. MHD was seeking to reorganize three of our programs in to one collaborating program to be title as the TB, CD, & IMMS program under the Disease Control and Environmental Health Division and the program was inadvertently title in error TB, CD, & IMMS Division.

Therefore, the department respectfully requests that the 2018 Positions Ordinance be amended as follows:

Under:

HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Disease Control And Environmental Health Division

DELETE: TB, CD, & IMMS Division

ADD: TB, CD, & IMMS Program

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Patricia McManus, RN, PhD, GCNPM

Estrici - Momanus

Commissioner of Health

cc: Dennis Yaccarino, City Budget & Management Director

